
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I can’t believe we are at the end of the 
academic year already. It has been such 
an amazing year and I am so proud of all 
the achievements and hard work of the 
children and the staff. 

 

Summer Fair  

Thank you to everyone 
who supported us with our summer fair 
this year. We were incredibly lucky to 
have the sun shining down on us. We 
really appreciate the support of 
everyone who joined us, and it was 
lovely to see so many families attending 
and having a brilliant time together. We 
raised the fabulous amount of £407.05, 
which we will be using to help us  

 

develop our outdoor spaces for the 
children. 

 

Sports Week  

Thank you to Mr 
Collantine for organising another 
successful sports week. The children 
had the opportunity to learn a selection 
of new skills throughout the week. Mrs 
Dewing even put the Year 5 and 6 
children through their paces. It was 
great to see the amount of effort the 
children put into sports week, showing 
determination and resilience 
throughout. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Goodbye to Y6  

We would like to take this 
opportunity to say goodbye to our 
wonderful Year 6 children. They have 
had the most incredibly settled year. 
They set such a good example to the rest 
of the school. We are very proud of their 
achievements and would like to wish 
them good luck at secondary school and 
for their adventures through life. They 
have created lots of wonderful 
memories this year and we hope you 
enjoyed their final assembly, 
showcasing some of these amazing 
times together. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Playgroup 

I would like to say a huge 
thank you to Mrs Coates and Mavis for 
leading our very successful playgroup 
session each Monday morning from 
9am-10:30am. Mavis gives up her time 
each week to do this and we are so 
grateful for this. Playgroup will continue 
next year so please pass on the details 
to anyone you may know who would like 
to come along.  

 

Exciting news – MUGA  

In the summer holidays, we are getting a 
MUGA (Multi Use Games Area) built on 
the KS2 playground. This is going to be 
great for the children to carry out PE 
sessions and lunchtime activities on an 

all-weather surface. It will be marked 
out for tennis, basketball, netball and 
football. Here is an example of one 
already built – ours will look slightly 
different. 

 

Visitors/Events 

Here is a list of some of our wonderful 
visitors who have been in school, 
supporting our children along with some 
family events: 

• Reception/Y3 - Zoolab 
• TVMS vocal coach – Y4 -Y6 
• PINS Coffee morning 
• Reception Leavers assembly 

• Y6 Leavers assembly 

Trips  

We take our children out 
of school whenever 
possible to enrich the curriculum and 
give them a variety of opportunities. Last 
half term, our children went on 
adventures to the following places: 

• Y3 swimming 
• Y5 Tropical World 
• Y2 York Railway Museum 
• Nursery Saltburn 
• Y5 Skinningrove 
• Y1 Tesco 
• Y6 Kidzkonnect 
• Y4 Danby Moors 
• Y6 Lightwater Valley 
• SSP Football/Athletics 

 

Key Dates: 

• PD days – Monday 1st September 
and Tuesday 2nd September 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 

• Children return to school – 
Wednesday 3rd September 

• Every Wednesday at 3pm – Fare 
Share Food Hub in the round hall 

 

Any extra trips and events will be sent 
via Parent Mail when they have been 
organised by staff. Also, further details 
of timings of events will be sent out 
individually. These will be done as soon 
as possible in the autumn term.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you  

I would like to take this 
opportunity to thank you for your 
amazing support throughout the year - I 
have really appreciated it. Have a 
wonderful summer break and we will 
see you on 3rd September. 

Mrs R Bergamino 


